
 

 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
(PUBLIC SCHOOL PROJECTS) 

SHORT FORM 
 

Sealed bids in envelopes plainly marked Mansard Roof Replacement, York High School and 
addressed to Mr. Zak Harding, Business Administrator, York School Department, 469 US  
Route 1, York, Maine 03909, will be received at the office until 2:00 P.M. on December 10, 
2020, at which time and place bids will be opened and read aloud.  Bid opening may be viewed 
on line.  Bids will also be accepted via email.   
 
The project consists of replacing approximately 14,000 square feet of shingle roofing with new 
shingles for the base bid and an alternate for a metal roof system.   
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at the site at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 
November 18, 2020.   
 
Bids shall be submitted on the forms provided in the bid documents.  York School Department 
reserves the right to waive all formalities and to reject any and all bids or to accept any bid. 
 
Digital copies of the bid documents may be obtained at the office of Independent Roof Services, 
Inc., 569 Lawrence Road, Pownal, ME 04069, (207) 688-4770 or via email from 
walter@independentroofservices.com 
 
Each bid shall be accompanied by a Bid Bond in the amount of 5% of the Base Bid.  The 
successful bidder must furnish a 100% Performance Bond as well as a Material Payment Bond. 
 
Work on this project must be completed no later than August 20, 2021. 
 


